Corporate Tax Guides

Submission of Income Tax Return for F’RUDENS%‘"'
the Tax Year 2022

Submission of Income Tax Return of Companies (IR4) and of Self-Employed individuals with accounts
(IR1 Acc.) for the Tax Year 2022

The Tax Department announces that the Income Tax Return of Companies (IR4) and of Self-Employed
individuals with Accounts (IR1 Acc.) for the Tax year 2022, have now been posted on the TAXISnet system
and are available for submission.

It is noted that the last date for timely submission of the above Tax Returns is 31 March 2024.

The Tax Department urges all taxpayers and their representatives to take advantage of the 7-month
period provided for timely submission of the above Tax Returns.

The aim of the Tax Department is to adhere to the timetables and deadlines, as provided by the current
tax legislations and avoid granting any extensions, thus achieving high levels of tax compliance.

For further information, feel free to contact one of our officers at Prudens Ltd at +35722020500 or send
us an email at accounting@prudensgroup.com.
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